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ENCLOSURES. 21lst July, 1906.

I have to enclose herewith a letter, dated 20th
instant, with enclosures, which I have received from
Ir.G.W.Penn, the Superintendent of the Cardiff Proving
ilouse, requesting instructions as to the procedure which
should be followed in connexion with the testing of two
swivel Dieces to be inecluded in the outfit of the new Cunard
8.8."MAURITANIAY, and I am directed to say that the Cormittee
will be glad to have an expression of your views as to
the course which should be adopted in thse matter, in order
to comply with the statutory requirements as regards the
testing of the swivel vieces raferred to.

Kindly return the enclosed plan and letters
with your reply.

i am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
Poter Samson Esq.,
Board of Trade 0ffices,
54, Victoria Street, S.VW.
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